
   
 
 
 
 
   
             
             
   
   
   
 
 

Memo 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Date:   November 20, 2024 
To:   Economic Development Committee 
From:   Griffin Leininger, Business Services Lead, DuPage Workforce Development Division 
RE: Incumbent Worker Training Application – Lake Cable LLC 
 
 
 
Lake Cable LLC in Bensenville, IL applied for funding for Maintenance Technician and Machine 
Operator apprenticeships. They will be implementing their apprenticeship programs through 
ToolingU and courses will include, but are not limited to, Electrical Systems, Hydraulics, 
Pneumatics, Welding, Shop Essentials, and Inspection. 
 
These Apprenticeships will allow Lake Cable to proactively address maintenance concerns 
and build talent as the current workforce enters retirement. Continued maintenance will allow 
the company to continue without reductions in productivity or the total workforce. Upon 
completion of the program, all apprentices will receive promotions and pay increases. 
 
 Notes: 
* Lake Cable LLC - 559 Employees 
* Located in Bensenville, Illinois 
* Number of Incumbent Workers to be Trained: 5 
* Total Amount Approved: $5,000.00 

 


